
  
 

Year 5C Newsletter  
Spring Term 2024 

 

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL! 
Happy New Year!  

I hope you had a happy and healthy festive break. In our 
class this week, we have been reading plenty of engaging 
and interesting books about our current topic, crime and 
punishment. All pupils have made an incredibly positive 
start to the term and have demonstrated hard-working 

attitudes and enthusiasm towards their learning.  
 

 

Clubs 
Homework club 
Homework club will continue every Thursday afterschool.  
Football clubs – Football club for girls and boys will continue. Girl’s 
football club will be every Monday and boy’s football club will be on a 
Tuesday.  
Dance club/ Art club-  Every Monday from 3:15-4:00 
Netball club- Every Thursday from 3:15-4:00 

 

Homework 
 

Homework will be given out every 
Thursday to be handed in on the 

following Thursday.  
 

 
 

X (Twitter) 
 

For regular updates on what your 
child is doing in school, follow us 

on Twitter 
@WelbeckPS  

 
 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to see 
me at the end of the school day.  

 
Thank you for your continued support 

Mr Cordon 

Dates to Note 
Every Thursday- P.E 

 
01.02.24 – National Justice Museum 

Educational Visit 
 

09.02.24 HALF TERM 
 

21.02.24- Library visit 
 

19.03.24 and 20.03.24- Open Evening 
 
 

Reading   Last half term 91% of Year 5 pupils managed to earn a Golden Ticket to the 
movie treat for reading at least 4 times per week! It was great for the children who have 

a passion for reading and who read in and out of school to be rewarded for all their 
hard work. Please sign your child’s diary to show that they have read weekly. 
 Reading regularly is essential in making progress and achieving well this year.  

Thank you for supporting your child with this. 
 

This terms topic: -  

Crime and Punishment 
Class Text: Holes by Louis Sachar 

Spring 2 – Light and Electricity 

 

In this half-term’s topic, we will be 
learning about different crimes and 
how they were dealt with throughout 
the years from the Roman period up 
until modern day and how this has 
impacted modern policing. 
 
In our second half-term’s topic, will 
have a science focus in which we learn 
about the history of light and 
electricity as well as investigate 
circuits in science.  


